
Clement Morgan Park is being redesigned as part of the Port 
Infrastructure Improvements Project. As part of the design planning, 
engineers working for the City will be drilling test pits and installing 
monitoring wells in several locations around the park. This work will  

help the team better understand underground soil conditions.  
Areas where this testing takes place will be restricted.

Work will take place weather permitting. 
    •  The park is OPEN during this work, but some areas will  

be restricted.
    • Restricted areas are marked with cones and caution tape. 
    •  The basketball court remains OPEN throughout  

testing/monitoring.  
    • The machinery used to perform this work may be loud.
    • Work hours are 7 a.m.–4 p.m.
    •  All holes will be refilled and the area cleared at the end of  

the drilling and installations.

Cambridge DPW staff will be on-site during this work and are available to 
respond to questions and concerns. In case of a construction emergency, call 

the Cambridge Public Works Department 24-hour hotline at 617-349-4800.

Clement Morgan Park
Soil Testing: January 24-26, 2024

Park is OPEN
Please stay away from restricted areas

To read the information in Español, Português,  
普通话, Kreyòl Ayisyen or አማርኛ, scan the QR code 

or visit cambridgema.gov/theport

Want to learn more and provide feedback 
on design plans? Check out our Virtual 
Open House by scanning here: 


